
Hi Cindy, 

I’m writing this letter as a concerned Caledon resident on behalf of my fellow neighbors and myself. I 
understand that there is an application into the Town of Caledon to re-zone the property of 6939 King 
Street from Prime Agricultural Area to Rural Lands to permit the establishment of a place of worship. 
We are in total disagreement with this application. We all live out here in this open, country space for 
just that reason. We appreciate the farm land, the open space, the low traffic and the quietness. We 
don’t believe that such a large establishment should exist out in the country. We already have an event 
center, The Royal Ambassador, and that is more than enough for our area. These types of builds belong 
to bigger cities, where there is a larger population, which can support the extra traffic. If we wanted to 
live in a busy place we would be living in Orangeville, Brampton or Mississauga. Caledon is known for it’s 
beautiful farmland and green space. To rezone our farmland is just the beginning of losing what makes 
Caledon special. We need to protect our open space, farmland, animal space and water. 

Thank you for your time and please keep me updated on the outcome of the decision. 

Giuliana Gallo-Memme – 6682 Castlederg Sideroad 

John Lombardo – 6251 Castlederg Sideroad 

Rod and Monica Milne – 6267 Castlederg Sideroad 

Tony and Eva Gallo – 4 Oceans Pond Crt 

Frank and Maria Vanelli – 13253 Centerville Creek 

Carlo and Lindsay Gallo – 2 Larry Street 

 


